
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2018 News 
 
 
 

General Info: 
Mail correspondence to: 
The Emerald Association of Putnam County 
P.O. Box 141 
Brewster, NY  10509 
 
 
 

General Membership Meeting Schedule:   
2nd Friday of each month September through June.  Mark your calendar! 
Our next general membership meeting will be held Friday, October 12th, November 9th, December 14th, 
January11th, 2019, February8th, 2019,March 8th2019,  April 12th, 2019 at the Knights of Columbus Hall 
located at 161 East Lake Blvd, Mahopac, NY. 
 

  

 
 



 
Executive Board 2017-2018: 
President:  Nuala Donnelly 845.494.9460 
Past President: Jim Scully 845.612.1808      
Vice President:  John Shanley 845.590.3052 
Treasurer:  Margaret O’Reilly 845.225.7375     
Correspondence Secretary:  Pauline Killeen 845.628.5745   
Recording Secretary: Tara Keegan 845.279.0645 
Membership Secretary: Sally Ann Comparetto  scomparetto@houlihanlawrence.com 
 
 

Web Site: www.emeraldapc.com.    
Our website and e-mail system continue to provide all the information on the association and our 
activities at your fingertips.  We are continually working at updating and improving our site.  If you 
have suggestions for content please contact Lisa Scully at lisaoneill92@yahoo.com.  
 
 

Member News: 
Hello All, September has been a slow news month, so not much new to write about. 
Thank you to Rosaleen Furey for providing the delicious refreshments at our September general 
membership meeting. 
 
Thanks to all who took part in the Columbus Day parade we had a nice size group. 
  

 

 What a (tough) I mean good looking group! 
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Condolences:  

Our heartfelt sympathies go out to Patrick and Eileen Joyce on the death of their daughter Mary 
Kathryn Mazzola. The family will receive relatives and friends on Monday, October 8th at Beecher 
Funeral Home in Brewster, NY from 4-8pm. A Mass of Christian Burial will take place on October 9th 
at 10pm at St. Lawrence O’Toole Catholic Church. Burial will follow at Milltown Cemetery. 
 

Reminder 
Attached is a letter from John Molloy on behalf of the Northern Westchester-Putnam St. Patrick’s Day 
Parade Committee for a fundraising campaign to replace the flags along the parade route.  Please 
think about donating.  Any amount would be greatly appreciated. 
 

Social Media: 
If you are a Facebook user go ahead and “Like” our page and share it with your friends! If you have 
content you would like to see posted, please pass it along to Nuala or Lisa Scully. Any comments or 
suggestions are always welcome. 
 

Dues: 
If you are unsure of your membership status, please contact Sally Ann Comparetto:  
scomparetto@houlihanlawrence.com .  $30 for Family; $20 Single 

 

Save-the-date 
On Thursday, November 1st Regional Hospice will hold its Annual Autumn Breakfast at the Amber 
Room from 7:45am until 9:00am.  More information to follow at our general membership meeting. 
 
Saturday, November 10th West Put Setanta Annual Dinner Dance will be held at Villa Barone, 
Mahopac, NY.  This is a great Youth football organization so please attend if possible. The Emeralds 
would like to put together two tables in support.  We can take names at our next generalship meeting 
to get it organized. 
 

Other: 
All Emerald Association members are invited to help by recruiting family members, friends, co-
workers, etc… to join our organization, and encouraging entrepreneurs, store owners, etc… to place an 
ad in our newsletter. 
 
If you have any news/information regarding our members (engagements/marriages, births, death 
notices, hospitalized/sick/injured members, etc...) that you would like to be included in the 
newsletter, please contact John Shanley at jtsconstruction@aol.com.    Thank you! 
 
 

  Please keep in your thoughts and prayers All our First Responders and 
the Women and Men in the Armed Forces. Also a thank you to all our veterans. 
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Have a laugh: 
 
A MAN EXPLORING THE JUNGLE CAME FACE TO FACE WITH A LION AND FAINTED WITH 
FEAR.  WHEN HE CAME TO HE SAW THE LION ON IT’S KNEES PRAYING.  THANK YOU FOR 
NOT EATING ME.  SHH SAID THE LION I AM SAYING GRACE. 
 
THE YOUNG SUITER ASKED HIS PROSPECTIVE FATHER- IN- LAW FOR HIS DAUGHTERS 
HAND IN MARRIAGE. HAVE YOU SEEN HER MOTHER? YES THE YOUNG MAN REPLIED BUT I 
STILL PREFER YOUR DAUGHTER.   
 
THE NEWS SPREAD FAST THAT O’TOOLE HAD LOST HIS JOB GOT AROUND QUICKLY. 
O’TOOLE SHRUGGED. YOU KNOW WHAT A FOREMAN IS?  HE STANDS AROUND AND 
WATCHES THE OTHER MEN WORK. WHAT HAS THAT GOT TO DO WITH IT ASKED HIS 
FRIEND. WELL HE JUST GOT JEALOUS, O’TOOLE EXPLAINED.  EVERYONE THOUGHT I WAS 
THE FOREMAN.  
 
HE:  HERE IS YOUR ENGAGEMENT RING. SHE:  BUT THIS DIAMOND HAS A FLAW IN IT.  HE:  
YOU SHOUDN’T NOTICE THAT, WERE IN LOVE AND LOVE IS BLIND.  SHE:  YES BUT NOT 
STONE BLIND. 
Submitted by John Glynn 
 
Please, if you have a joke or funny stories that you would like to share with the members please email me at 
jtscocnstruction@aol.com. 

 
 

Please Patronize our Advertisers: 

Ad rates:  Member $30; Non-member $50 for 10 months 
 

 
 



 

 

Tom & Jerry’s Bar and Maggie’s Restaurant 

“The Place Where Strangers Are Friends You’ve Yet to Meet.” 

(845) 278-8900; Emeralds receive 10% Discount 
985-987 Rt. 6 & 22, Brewster, NY 10509 

Serving Lunch and Dinner 7 Days a Week 
 

 
Karyn K. Oster ADCRG 

Studio 118 
& The Kelly-Oster School of Irish Dance, LLC 

267 Tomahawk Street, Unit C 
Baldwin Place, NY 10505 
www.Studio118ny.com 

Email:Studio118ny@gmail.com 
Phone:845-598-3094 

 
www.KellyOster.com 

Email:KellyOsterSchool@gmail.com 
Phone: 845-598-3094 

 
Follow us on Twitter @Studio118dance or @KellyOsterIDS 

Like our Facebook Page: Studio 118 or Kelly Oster School 
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Northern Westchester–Putnam St. Patrick’s Day Parade Committee 
 

April 18, 2018 
  
Friends and neighbors: 
  
I am writing to request your help in replacing the American flags and Irish flags that line the parade route on 
parade day each March. 
 
We march between the alternating Stars and Stripes and the Irish Tri-color on telephone poles from Mount 
Hope Road to K-Mart each year. There are 47 flags in all, because there are 47 telephone poles. We received 
the consent of the owners of the telephone poles to mount permanent brackets on the poles several years 
ago.   
  
Unfortunately, most of the flags have become tattered and torn, like some of us. Unlike us, there are 
replacements available and this letter is the beginning of a drive to raise $2,500.00 to replace the flags. With 
$2,500.00 we can buy new flags plus a little left over to replace these new flags in the future. These flags 
represent our nationality and our heritage. Their physical condition should illustrate the depth of our respect 
for each. 
 
Please make donations in increments of $50.00. If you can contribute $10.00, please find four friends who 
can also contribute $10.00. Please send checks, made payable to the “Northern Westchester-Putnam Saint 
Patrick’s Day Parade Committee” to Northern Westchester-Putnam Saint Patrick’s Day Parade Committee, 
960 Route 6, Suite 230, Mahopac, New York 10541. Feel free to abbreviate if you have normal size checks.    
  
The names of sponsoring organizations, with the amount of contributions, will appear on the Parade 
Committee website. 
 
Thank you, 
  
  
John Molloy 
 

960 Route 6, Suite 230 ~ Mahopac, New York 10541 
Email: sponsorship@SaintPatricksDayParade.net ~ Fax: 845-622-9100 

 
www.SaintPatricksDayParade.net 

 



 



 
  

 
      

 

 


